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Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

YEAR 11 MATHS SATURDAY SCHOOL AND SUNDAY TEAMS INTERVENTION  
  
The year 11 students have completed two out of the three maths papers. The students have been 
working really hard and now it is the final push. Typically, students nationally do not do as well in 
paper 3 and it is important the students keep going to beat the national curve so they can achieve 
excellent results. In February the students were told what is going to be on paper 3. This revision 
session will solely focus on these topics to ensure the students achieve the best possible overall 
GCSE grade in maths. The date of the final maths exam is on 13th June 2022.   
 
Saturday School – 11th June 2022 
 
In order to support your child with achieving the best possible grade it is critical that you encourage 
your child to attend Saturday school on 11th June from 10 am to 1 pm.  
  
Students may wear their own clothes when attending this revision session and they will be provided 
with a drink and a small snack.  
  
It will be extremely beneficial for your son/daughter to attend this Saturday school revision session. 
Their maths teacher will be on site to support your child. If you wish your child to participate, please 
complete the following Microsoft Form. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GO7B01t5ske0wJc0nDNaDl9qbFhrdRRMuMI
xIzD_KkpUMTA0RlFPSEVIVVVJUDQySkMxVlc1MDY4Vi4u   
  
Sunday Revision on TEAMs – 12th June 2022 
 
On Sunday 12th June 2022, 4 pm to 6 pm there will be a maths revision session via TEAMs with Dr 
Bartlett and Mrs Housden. During this session the students will recap key content for their upcoming 
exam on Monday 12th June as well as developing exam technique.  
 
Following the hour revision session, there will be an opportunity to answer any questions via the 
chat function or via email. This is a great opportunity for your child to get the direct feedback from 
questions they might have done as revision over the weekend.  
 
If you would like your child to join, please simply click on the link below and this will take you direct 
to Microsoft TEAMs session https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3asSSepg5k36qH1hgPTTwqRsKhTK2hEzujypjv0UJzCYA1%40thread.tacv2/1654609425073?c
ontext=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d3c1ee18-795b-47b2-b4c0-
97349c335a0e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22586c6a5f-756b-4c14-b8c2-312330ff2a4a%22%7d 
 
If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional information about the above, 
please do not hesitate to contact me via emma.housden@she.e-act.org.uk    
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Yours faithfully  

   
Mrs E Housden  
Deputy Headteacher  
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